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Secretary of State’s Statement on the Wyoming 
Senate’s Passage of House Bill 103 

  

Cheyenne, WY – On February 24th, the Wyoming Senate passed House Bill 103 “Political 
party affiliation declaration and changes.”  

“I appreciate the Wyoming Senate’s passage of House Bill 103,” Secretary Gray said. “As 
written, HB 103 will stop the recurrent problem of crossover voting, a process which has 
undermined the sanctity of Wyoming’s primary process. I support this bill 100%, and the 
Wyoming Legislature made the right decision by passing HB 103.” 

House Bill 103 previously received overwhelming support on a 51-9 third reading vote in the 
Wyoming House of Representatives.  
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